
5/1/2018 City of Portland Mail - 343 Forest Avenue

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=09493a51c7&jsver=VWMnsm10n_o.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180424.06_p4&view=pt&msg=15f778f084f0b49f&q=chris%20branc

Matthew Grooms <mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov>

343 Forest Avenue 

Sally Deluca <sld@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Nov 1, 2017 at 8:29 AM
To: Joe Delaney <joe@whipplecallender.com>
Cc: Christopher Branch <cbranch@portlandmaine.gov>, Nathan Cermelj <nathan@libertybayrecovery.com>, Matthew
Grooms <mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov>, Tom Greer <TGreer@pinkhamandgreer.com>

Our Park Manager has sent the following response:
 
We have reviewed this and as long as it does not have any physical impact or encroachment onto city land, we are fine with
the improvements they are proposing.  
Thanks,  
Ethan H 
 
 
Sally L. DeLuca, Director 
Department of Parks, Recreation & Facilities 
212 Canco Road
Portland, Maine  04103
207.808.5400
 
 
On Fri, Oct 27, 2017 at 2:46 PM, Joe Delaney <joe@whipplecallender.com> wrote: 
[Quoted text hidden]
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